
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Notice of Correction to 
Request for Proposals 

(RFP) for moving 
services located within 
Alameda County  

 

SUPERIOR COURT OF 

CALIFORNIA, COUNTY OF 

ALAMEDA 
 

 

 

Regarding: Extension of deadline to RSVP 
for Pre-Proposal Site Visit and change  

 

 

 
RFP: 1806.2018.4 

 
 

  



   

Due to a clerical error, a corrected version of RFP 1806.2018.4 for moving services has 

been issued. Corrected version can be found here. Changes to the originally posted RFP are 

outlined below. 

 

1.  The deadline to RSVP for the Pre-proposal Site Visit has been extended to May 2, 2018. 

 

2.  RSVPs for the Pre-proposal Site Visit should be sent to mkong@alameda.courts.ca.gov. 

http://www.alameda.courts.ca.gov/Resources/Documents/SC%201806%202018%204%20Moving%20Services_corrected%20Final(1).pdf
mailto:mkong@alameda.courts.ca.gov

